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January 31, 1985

Mr» Albert J* Dunmore
Community Affairs
Chrysler Corporation
P.O, Box 1919
Detroit, MI 48288

Dear Al:

Thanks for forwarding the Chrysler response to
Congressman Wolpe's inquiry on corporate business in
South Africa. Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated,
and, of course, Iam pleased that Chrysler is clear of
South African involvement.

Sincerely,

<3eo. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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